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December 6, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 

Re: Honour House Society 2021 AGM 
 
The Honour House Society is a non-profit organization that supports first responders, including all APBC members, and 
their families who are receiving medical care and treatment in the Lower Mainland. They also continually look for ways to 
enhance mental health awareness for all first responders. Honour House and Honour Ranch receive no direct funding 
and raise all of their operating costs through donations and fundraising. The Ambulance Paramedics of BC has been a 
long-time supporter and partner of this important organization and we are thankful to the organization and its countless 
volunteers who have helped our members in their time of need. For more information, please see www.honourhouse.ca  
 
As a member of APBC, you are also a member of the Honour House Society. On behalf of Honour House, we would like 
to notify you of the upcoming Annual General Meeting. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting will be 
held virtually via zoom. 
 
Date: Thursday, December 16, 2021 
Time: 5:30 PM 
 
Attendees must register to take part by emailing admin@honourhouse.ca. Once they have received your name and email 
address, they can provide you with Zoom login details. 
 
If you have any questions ahead of the AGM, please contact Honour House Society General Manager, Craig Longstaff, 
at craig@honourhouse.ca or 778-397-4399. 
 
On behalf of the Provincial Executive Board, thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Troy Clifford 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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